
From: Carly Geistlinger [mailto:cgeistlinger@anhbc.org]  
Sent: March-18-21 4:05 PM 
To: Dorothy Shermer <dshermer@portmoody.ca> 
Cc: Tracey Takahashi <TTakahashi@portmoody.ca> 
Subject: 2021 Neighbourhood House Week Proclamation Request 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Attached please find a proclamation we requested and received last year regarding Neighbourhood 
House Week. 
 
This year, Neighbourhood House Week is scheduled for May 2 – 8, 2021. 
 
We are once again requesting a Proclamation from the City of Port Moody for Neighbourhood House 
Week 2021.  The only change we are requesting to the attached proclamation will be the dates (noted 
above). 
 
Please let us know if any further information is required.  We thank you for your support.   
 
Carly Geistlinger 

Operations Director 

(pronouns: she/her/hers) 

ANHBC – Central Services 

203 - 3102 Main Street, Vancouver, BC V5T 3G7 

T: 604-875-9111 X 106 | F: 604-875-1256 

E: cgeistlinger@anhbc.org | W:  www.anhbc.org  

 

 
 

mailto:cgeistlinger@anhbc.org
http://www.anhbc.org/



	Proclamation Request - Neighbourhood House Week

